
Influenza vaccination is the 

primary method for preventing 

influenza and its severe 

complications. Healthcare 

providers can acquire influenza 

from patients or transmit influenza 

to patients and other staff.

NYS Department of Health 

mandates healthcare institutions, 

including Crouse Hospital, to 

comply with influenza transmission 

prevention guidelines.  

PODS SCHEDULED for FLU VACCINE
Thursday, Oct. 8     8 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Friday, Oct. 9     6 a.m. to 3 p.m.
Small Cafeteria

All Crouse Hospital employees, 

admitting physicians and adult 

volunteers are highly encouraged 

to receive a flu vaccine or will be 

required to wear a mask in patient 

care areas. Students volunteering or 

interning at the hospital who have 

direct patient care contact are also 

encouraged to receive a flu vaccine.

If you have any questions, please call 

Employee Health at x7424.


